
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair Park  

We hope you enjoy! 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 
month are… 

 7th June 

 9th Margaret 

  

We wish you a very happy birthday xx 

 



A little preview of what we got up to in 
September… 

 

We celebrated the birthdays of Jean, Jackie and Audrey O.  

Pictures are below. 

 

The church came in for Holy Communion. 

 

We went to the dementia friendly cinema showing “Some Like 

It Hot” which a few of the residents enjoyed.  The next outing 

to the cinema is Wednesday, 11th October to see Pillow Talk. 

 

On Tuesday, 12th September we visited Curly’s Farm with a few 

residents and their families which was fantastic as it meant we 

could take more of our residents out for the day.  If you are able 

to join us for any trips that would be brilliant.  Please keep an 

eye on the notice board or emails for details. 

 

Our Dementia Walk in the Park was amazing.  The Mayor 

opened the event and joined us walking around the park.  It 

was a fantastic day.  Thank you to all who joined us for this 

event and we hope you enjoyed it as much as the residents.  

We raised over £400.00 for the Residents’ Fund. 

 

Elvis came in to sing in September as a special request for one 

of our residents.  What a truly magical day this was. 

 



On Tuesday, 9th October, we have Rivers Rodents coming in.  

The hairdresser comes in every Thursday and the Barber is 

next in on Thursday, 19th October. 

 

Our next visit to the cinema is Wednesday, 11th October so if 

you wish to join us with your loved one, please let Donna or 

Tara know. 

 

We are having our Halloween Party on Monday, 30th October 

with our Drag Queen from 2.00 pm to 4.00 pm.  Tickets are 

£5.00 per person and include the show and a buffet.  Please 

see Donna or Tara for tickets if you wish to join us. 

We’d like to welcome you to any future events we have and 

thank you for your continued support. 

 

Christmas is coming and we are in need of prizes for our 

Christmas Raffle.  This will be held on our Christmas Fayre on 

Saturday, 2 December this year. 

 

On Friday, 22 December, we are having a Christmas party with 

a buffet.  Our Drag Queen and the Mayor will be joining us for 

the party.  Tickets, again, are £5.00 per person and include the 

entertainment and buffet.  Please come along as it will be a 

really fun time.  See Donna or Tara for tickets. 

 

  



Here are the residents who celebrated their 
birthday in September 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 
  



 
  



  



 
  



 
  



 
 

  



 
  



 
 
 
 
  



 
  



 

 



*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their relatives to 

Blair Park. 

 

Our building works are continuing to progress well.  They are continuing 

the works upstairs.  They will soon start on the last upstairs corridor. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your relative’s 

name on them before bringing in please. 

 

All our residents are up to date with their flu and covid-19 vaccinations. 

We are coming to the winter season so please be mindful of colds and flu 

and try to avoid bringing it into the home. 

 

We are starting to collect raffle prizes for our Christmas Fe te.  Any 

donations will be gratefully accepted.  Thank you. 

 
 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board when you 

come and visit your relative. 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695 Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


